Newcastle AC Junior News – 1st March 2012

www.newcastleac.org

	McGrady Financial Services                      

33 St. Patricks Avenue

[image: image4.png]


Downpatrick

BT30 6DW

Tel : 028 44617176 
www.mcgradyfinancial.com   

Email : philip@mcgradyfinancial.com
	Toscano Pizzeria
47 Central Promenade,
Newcastle

County Down

BT33  ODJ

Tel : 028 43726 800
                  
	TSFoods

40 Mary Street 

Castlewellan

BT31 9DU

Tel : 028 437 78227
www.tsfoods.co.uk
Email: info@tsfoods.co.uk
[image: image1.emf]


[image: image5.jpg]



Racing

McGrady Financial Services Junior XC Series 2011/12:

The 6th and final race of the 2011/2012 Series took place on a sunny day in Tollymore Forest Park on Saturday 18th February.  Valuable individual and team points were up for grabs and there was another show of magnificent performances.  Full results, report and photos are on the website

The Series Prize Giving night will take place on Monday 12th March in Shimna College at 7:00 pm. This is a night for athletes, parents and family. Can parents please arrive on time and keep their child(ren) beside them when they arrive in the hall.  All juniors will then be asked to move to the front of the hall before the prize giving starts.

Guest speakers on the night will be top Newcastle AC athletes, Deon McNeilly and Ian Brannigan. If you have not been able to complete the Series please come along to listen to these very special talks.

We would again like to thank PJ McCrickard and McGrady Financial Services for all their help and support.
Athletics NI Primary School Cross Country Final
Well done to our primary school athletes who represented All Children’s IPS at the NI Primary Schools Cross Country Final on Wednesday 22nd February.  On a wet and windy day in Mallusk Caolan Hawkins, Gabriel Corrigan, Michaela Quinn, Eve Kenneally, Lucy Kenneally, Kiara Cairns, Eabha Campbell and Kate Lenny all had great performances and they even enjoyed all the muck.
Ulster Schools Cross Country
Following the Primary School races the Ulster Schools XC Championships took place. Dearbhla Magee finished in 22nd place and Ellen Finnegan finished in 56th place in a field of 87 in the intermediate girls race. Nathan McComb finished in 33rd place in a field of 83 in the senior boys race.

NI Civil Service Cross Country Race at Stormont
Aine Rice and Sarah Dougherty competed in the primary school race at the Civil Service XC in Stormont on Saturday 25th February. In a field of 111 girls Sarah finished in 15th place and Aine in 71st place. Patrick Sheridan finished in 2nd place in the U17 boys race and Dearbhla Magee also finished 2nd in the U15 girls race.
NI and Ulster Indoor Championships at Magherafelt
Kiara Cairns and Patrick Sheridan were the only juniors to make the journey to Magherafelt to compete in the Championships.  Kiara competed in the 60m, 600m and long jump events. She finished in 21st place in a time of 2.11.07 in the 600m and 28th place in the long jump with a jump of 2.35m.  Unfortunately she was disqualified from the 60m race for running out of her lane.  Patrick competed in the 1500m race. He was very disappointed with a time of 4.55.41.

Upcoming Race Dates
· Sainsbury’s Down District Sport Relief Mile 
This takes place in Downpatrick on Sunday 25th March at 12:00. More details.
· Leitrim 2 mile fun run
Run starts at 1:00 pm on Saturday 31st March. There is also a 5 mile race for over 15’s. More details.
· Toscano Junior Hill and Dale Races

There will be 3 Junior Hill and Dale races this year sponsored by Toscano Pizzeria.  
Dates are as follows:

Race 1 : 12th April, Castlewellan Forest Park

Race 2 : 24th May, Tollymore Forest Park

Race 3 : 7th June, Donard Forest.

More details will be emailed shortly and keep checking the website for updates.
Training   

Training continues every Monday at Shimna College. We have secured a booking with Down District Council for the floodlit astroturf pitch in Donard Park.  All juniors must register as usual in Shimna College and continue to be picked up at Shimna College.

Kit
Please remember to come suitably dressed for training and racing. Training will still take place outside if it is raining. Hats and gloves are important at this time of year.
Membership and Contact Details

2012 membership is now OVERDUE. Thanks to all those who have already paid.  Can anyone who still has to pay please do so on Monday night.  Membership fee remains at £10 / year.

Please remember to pass on any updated contact information such as address, email, phone, medical conditions etc. Also pass on any information you would like included on website and in newsletters. 
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